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7th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 11 & 13 Students  
 
Summer 2022 Examinations - Exam Boards Advance Information  
 
Today the exam boards published the advance information for the summer 
examinations.  
 
We are in the process of collating all this information for Years 11 and 13 and will 
share this with you and your child as soon as we can.  
 
Heads of Subjects and teachers will also review the information to evaluate how best to 
use it to support your child with their revision and exam preparation. Further details will 
be communicated with you and your child, but, at this early stage, we would like to 
make you aware of the following key pieces of information:  
 

 For most subjects content has not been removed – students will still be required 

to learn the entire course to enable them to answer synoptic questions, short 

answer and multiple choice questions 

 Arden teachers will cover the entirety of each course to enable progression to 

the next level of education as well as to enable exam success  

 Revision lists have already been sent to Year 11 and 13 students for the TAG2 

assessments. There is insufficient time to alter these assessments in relation to 

this information. If TAG 3 assessments are required we will ensure they match 

the information in the advance information.  

In anticipation of the release of this information we have also scheduled assemblies 
with both Year 11 and 13 to explain to all our students what the information means and 
how best to utilise it. These assemblies will take place this week.  
 
In addition to the advance information, we will also share with you which subjects will 
require revision of the whole course and those where it appears some content will not 
be examined.  
 
Arden has no control over the content of the advance information. If you are dissatisfied 
or wish to complain please could you direct your concerns directly to Ofqual using their 
complaints procedure:  
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ofqual/about/complaints-procedure 
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We will write to you again with much more information and advice over the next few 
weeks. Please bear with us whilst we process all the information sent by the exam 
boards and be reassured that we will always do all we can to ensure the best possible 
outcome for your child and all our students.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Linda Page 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


